
The City of Falmouth residents are invited to a TOWN HALL FORUM to meet the new Mayor 
Sabrina Hazen and to invite a question-and-answer session.  The Town Hall Forum will take 
place on Wednesday April 30, at 6:00 PM to be held at the Pendleton Co Extension Office.  
An open discussion with the Mayor, the Police Chief, and three Council representatives.  
There will be time limits to permit as many as possible to speak.  This forum is for City 
related business only.   


